CADWALADER

FUND FINANC

RBS International Article on IRR
October 25, 2019 | Issue No. 51

RBS International published an article last week titled “Internal rate of return: a trusted metric?”
The article focuses on the use of IRR as the most widely accepted measurement of
performance in the private equity industry and raises questions about the potential issues that
may arise when funds rely solely on a single metric to measure fund performance.

A copy of the article is available here.
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